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Sponsored by the U.S. Department of Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD) Sustainable 
Communities Regional Planning Grant Program.

On Thursday, July 18, 2013, the Village of 
Antioch will present its draft Lifestyle  
Corridor Plan at the Taste of Summer  
Festival sidewalk sale on Main Street in 
downtown Antioch. The Village of Antioch 
Lifestyle Corridor Plan will guide the 
development of a bike and pedestrian  
greenway and trail system connecting  
various destinations in and around Antioch. 

 
At this event, the draft plan will be available  
for public review and comment before 
beginning the formal review process 
with the Village Board and other officials. 
Representatives from the Village and the 
Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning 
(CMAP) will be available to answer  
questions and provide clarification.

Local residents, business owners,  
community leaders, and other interested 
stakeholders are encouraged to drop  
by to learn more.

Additional information about  
the plan is available at  
www.cmap.illinois.gov/antioch.  
Please contact Elizabeth Panella  
with questions about the draft plan’s  
public review (epanella@cmap.illinois.gov 
or 312-386-8839).

Thursday,
July 18, 2013
1:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Taste of Summer Festival
Main Street Sidewalk Sale
Downtown Antioch, IL 

ANTIOCH LIFESTYLE  
CORRIDOR PLAN
nEEDS YOUR INPUT!


